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TOWN OF MILLIS
OVERWEIGHT VEHICLE TRAVEL ON TOWN ROADS AND LAND

At a regularly scheduled meeting on Monday, November 22, 2010, the Town of Millis Board of Selectmen
enacted a regulation relating to overweight vehicle travel on Town roads and land. The regulation includes the
following minimum requirements:

1.

2.
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The Permit Applicant (“Applicant”) shall provide a pre-move video of the travel route in order to
document pre-move conditions.

The Applicant shall provide an insurance certificate naming the Town of Millis as an additional insured
in amounts established by the Selectmen.

The Applicant shall consult with the Police Chief and Fire Chief regarding the plan for said move and
the Police Chief shall approve the route and the requirement for police details therefore.

The Applicant shall provide the Town with a copy of any state issued permits required for said move.
The Applicant shall provide the Town, prior to the start of the move, evidence that permission for the
move from each town along the move route has been secured.

The Applicant shall secure the services of a registered professional engineer who shall certify to the
town, prior to the move, that the weight of the vehicle will not affect any structure along the route. In
order to make that determination, the Applicant’s engineer shall visually inspect said structures.

The Applicant shall pay permit fees as deemed necessary by the Selectmen to cover the Town’s costs
for permit review and for monitoring said move.

The Selectmen may require additional conditions as necessary for the safe conduct of the operation.
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